Steven Seee

From: Katie Kochan <kochankatie@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 10:42 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill H7299

Dear Chairwoman Donovan,

| Katie Kochan am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill H7299 to improve patients'
accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very
important to me. | have struggle with health issues for several years. Traditional medical doctors have
been unable to help me and | want to consistently seek out a naturopathic doctor. Unfortunately. the
cost is high and while | work full time in education - it is difficult financially. This bill is crucial to my
health and many others. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Katie Kochan

305 Collins Corner road
North Dartmouth, MA 02747



